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March 8, 2024 

 

 

An issue with the primary electrical power of the transmitter facility is preventing full power 

operation of the station transmitter. The facility is operating with 3.7 kW ERP instead of the 

licensed 100 kW.  

We are requesting Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to operate this facility below 

licensed power for more than 30 days until replacement or repair of the rotary phase 

converter device can occur.  The station will continue to provide 70 dBu or greater signal to 

99% of population of the community of license, Anchorage, AK at this power level.  

It is in the interests of the public that the station be allowed to operate at reduced power as 

repairs are carried out.  It is anticipated it will take up to 120 days for replacement parts to 

be delivered and installed.    

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned.     

          

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

            

   

 

Troy Langham 

VP, Technical Regulatory Affairs 

iHeartMedia 

 



 

 


